

3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel Telephone: 651-642-4333

E-mail: diones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Lakeland Communications PO Box 40 Milltown, WI 54858

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

> Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

> > September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Minnesota Valley TV Improvement PO Box A Granite Falls, MN 56241

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

> Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

> > September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

New Ulm Telecom, Inc. 27 N. Minnesota Sst. New Ulm, MN 56073

Re

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES
Vice President & General Counsel

Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

NextGen Communications, LLC PO Box 47 Clear Lake, WI 54005

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

> Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

> > September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Northwest Community Communications Inc. 116 Harriman Ave. N Amery, WI 54001

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Pine Island Telephone Co c/o BEVCOMM 123 W 7th St Blue Earth, MN 56013

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

> Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

> > September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

RS Fiber Cooperative PO Box 326 Gaylord, MN 55334

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Savage Communications Inc 206 Power Ave N Hinckley, MN 55037

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Selective TV PO Box 665 Alexandria, MN 56308

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Siren Telephone Co PO Box 426 Siren, WI 54872

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

> Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

> > September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Velocity Telephone, Inc. d/b/a Gigabit Minnesota 4050 Olson Memorial Hwy Golden Valley, MN 55422

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES
Vice President & General Counsel
Telephone: 651-642-4333
E-mail: diones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Westbrook Cable PO Box 308 Westbrook, MN 56183

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel Telephone: 651-642-4333

E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

City of Windom d/b/a Windomnet PO Box 38 Windom, MN 56101

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE · SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

> Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

> > September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Broadband Corp 1772 Stieger Lake Lane Victoria, MN 55386

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel Telephone: 651-642-4333

E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Real Choice TV PO Box 970842 Orem, UT 84097

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES Vice President & General Counsel

Telephone: 651-642-4333 E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Skitter Cable TV Suite H 3230 Peachtree Corners Circle Norcross, GA 30092

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

DAVID A. JONES
Vice President & General Counsel
Telephone: 651-642-4333
E-mail: djones@hbi.com

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

TDS Telecommunications Corporation 525 Junction Rd. Madison, WI 53717

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel



E-mail: djones@hbi.com

#### Hubbard Broadcasting, Inc.

3415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE • SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55114

September 19, 2017

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

US Internet Corp Suite 320 12450 Wayzata Blvd. Minnetonka, MN 55305

Re:

Retransmission Consent Election Notice - KSTC-TV

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are probably aware, the FCC's Rules (Sections 76.64) require each television station again this year to advise all cable systems in the station's local television market whether the station elects must-carry status or elects to proceed under the retransmission consent provisions of Section 325(b) of the Communications Act.

This letter is to advise you that KSTC-TV, LLC, on behalf of its television station, KSTC-TV, elects to require you to obtain retransmission consent prior to the next 3-year election cycle commencing January 1, 2018, for the broadcast of KSTC-TV's signal on your cable system(s).

Enclosed for your review are two copies of our standard retransmission consent agreement. If the agreement is acceptable, please sign both copies and return them to me for countersignature. I would ask that you complete Exhibit A identifying your cable headends and the communities served by the same, as well as the channel locations on which the KSTC-TV signals will be carried.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact legal assistant Kris Shuldes at (651) 642-4336 or kshuldes@hbi.com, or the undersigned at (651) 642-4333. I look forward to receiving signed agreements from you.

Very truly yours,

David A. Jones

Vice President & General Counsel